
  
Attention all families! The Non State Schools Transport Assistance Scheme (NSSTAS) is a 
joint initiative of the Queensland Catholic Education Commission (QCEC) and Independent 
Schools Queensland (ISQ). 
 
The Scheme is administered by QCEC on behalf of all non-state schools in Queensland and is 
funded by the State of Queensland with the assistance of the Department of Education and 
Training. 
 
Available programs are: 

• Bus Fare Assistance Program 
• Students with Disabilities (SWD) 

 
 
Online parent applications can be made for Student Travel Assistance - Semester 2 2019 
and must be  submitted by Thursday 31 October 2019.    
 

More information on eligibility can be found at https://www.schooltransport.com.au 

https://www.schooltransport.com.au/

